
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THE GLASSHOUSE @ THE 
GANNAWARRA DESIGN 
Residents are encouraged to have their 
say on the concept designs for The 
Glasshouse @ The Gannawarra – a new 
space at Kerang’s Sir John Gorton Library 
that will enable new and emerging 
community programs to connect, 
collaborate, create and celebrate 
together. 
You can learn more about this project by 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/Glasshouse or 
visiting Victoria Square, Kerang on Friday, 
9 September from 11am to 1pm, where 
Councillors and Council staff will be 
available to answer your questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
THE ALPHABET OF AWESOME 
SCIENCE IS COMING 
Tickets are still available for The Alphabet 
of Awesome Science’s performance at the 
Kerang Memorial Hall on Wednesday, 14 
September at 6pm. 
Join professors Lexi Con and Noel Edge 
(the Word Nerd and the Science Freak) for 
a thrilling voyage through the alphabet — 
where sesquipedalian words inspire mind-
blowing scientific surprises! It's a tongue-
twisting race from A to Z that's equal 
parts explosive, messy, hilarious, 
fascinating and gross.  
For tickets and more information, visit 
www.trybooking.com/CBSQZ  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AUSTRALIAN FIRE DANGER 
RATING SYSTEM 
A new, nationally consistent fire danger 
rating system is now in place to 
communicate public information 
regarding fire danger ratings. 
The Australian Fire Danger Rating System 
features four levels – Moderate, High, 
Extreme and Catastrophic. 
For more information, please visit 
www.cfa.vic.gov.au  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Thank you to all community 
groups that took the time to 
apply for support from  
Council’s 2022 
Community Grants  
Program. Successful 
applicants will be  
announced later in the year. 
Please remember that you can find 
details on grants available to 
community groups by visiting  
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/grants  
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 7 SEPTEMBER 
KERANG (10.30am – 12 noon) 
NOTE: Bookings for Council 
immunisation sessions are essential, 
which can be made by phoning (03) 
5450 9333.  
Only one parent/guardian should 
attend with the child to be 
vaccinated. Anyone showing COVID-
19 symptoms, or those who are in 
isolation, should not attend.  
For more details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
immunisation  
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will 
be held on Wednesday, 21 
September 2022 at the Kerang Senior 
Citizens Centre, starting at 10am. 
Interested members of the public are 
welcome to attend. 
A recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no 
later than 24 hours after this 
meeting. 
Residents can submit questions to 
Council for consideration during 
Question Time by completing a form 
at www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime 
by 8.30am the day before each 
meeting. 
 
EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Outdoor Pool Lifeguards – Casual 
• Early Childhood Educator - Casual 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
• The Glasshouse @ The 

Gannawarra concept design 
(feedback closes Wednesday, 14 
September) 

• Draft Walking and Cycling 
Strategy (feedback closes 
Thursday, 15 September) 

For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/yoursay 
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